Nutrition Service Update for Next School Year!
                                   Reminder No FREE Breakfast & Lunch !

	
	Why are meals no longer free?
Over the past two years, the federal government allowed all students to 
 Eat Free Breakfast and Lunch 
 regardless Family’s financial situations.

However, beginning August 19th, 2022
All students will be charged for both 
Breakfast and Lunch unless they qualify for Free and Reduced-price Meals which will be Free for those
Students. 
You will need to submit a Free and 
Reduced meal application for this school Year 2022/2023.
You can find the new application on the Web site in August
www.mssd14.org
Nutrition Services Department

If you don’t qualify for free and reduce
Price meals. Please make sure that there is money in your student’s 
account. 

	Just a Note:
While you are submitting 
your application we will
provide your student with 
meals allowing the student to charge meals. 
If the account goes into a 
Negative balance the families are responsible for paying the outstanding Balances. 
Please remember if your student had money on their
Account it is still there and
If your student owed money 
It is still there also.
Breakfast and Lunch cost 
This year are:
Elementary – Breakfast -$1.45
Lunch - $2.95
Middle & High School 
Breakfast $1.70 
Lunch -$3.25
Adult – Breakfast-$2.50
Lunch - $4.60

Any questions or concerns
Please call.
Paula Faucette 
Director of Nutrition Services
719-685-2005 or email 
pfaucette@mssd14.org





